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            9th June 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

YEAR 6 Roots to Food Cooking  

                             

We are delighted to confirm that we will be holding a cooking workshop for the 

children for Year 6 as part of the DT curriculum on Friday 11th June. Roots to Food 

Chef, Darren Tinkler, will be visiting to help the children make Japanese Teriyaki 

which they will then have the opportunity to eat.  

 

Roots to Food is an independent specialist company delivering healthy eating and 

nutrition workshops across the education sector, drawing on over a decade of 

experience and skill to deliver fun, curriculum focused activity to children. 

 

Darren is the founder of Roots to Food, he is a fully qualified and experienced Chef, 

who has decades of experience in education, hospitality and nutritional management, 

delivering effective and well respected services to schools, academies, further/high 

education and corporate sectors. 

 

For further information, please see their website rootstofood.com  

 

We will follow our ‘live’ COVID-19 risk assessment; ingredients will be purchased for 

a particular bubble and not shared between bubbles and all equipment will be cleaned 

and sanitised. 

 

Please ensure that we have up to date allergy information for your child. 

 

We are really looking forward to Darren visiting us.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 6 Team  

 

 
 


